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Fire  Department

Chief Frederick J. LaMontagne, Jr.

February 15,  2011
Mr. Michael Kemna

Professional Case Management Service of Maine

Cumberland, Maine

RE:

Victoria Rosenthol

196 Danforth St.

Portland, Maine 04101

Mr. Kemna,


The Portland Fire Department is contacting you as Legal Guardian for Victoria Rosenthol regarding a fire inspection conducted at 196 Danforth St, Portland, Maine on  2/10/11. The unit inhabited by Victoria Rosenthol on the second, third and fourth floor of the building is being Posted in violation of Chapter 10 of the city’s Fire Prevention and Protection Code.


The Portland Fire Department is requiring that by Friday, 2/18/11, 2 battery operated photoelectric smoke alarms will be in place on each level of her apartment, including the bedroom. The Fire Department will do an inspection to verify compliance.
On March 4, 2011, a Plan of Action will be submitted to the Fire Prevention Bureau to address the violations for the installation of hard wired smoke alarms and CO detectors for the building to meet code, a second means of egress from her unit and the installation of a fire alarm system for a building of 4 or more occupied stories. The Plan of Action will also address the other violations mailed to you on this date, February 15, 2011.

If you have any questions please contact our office. Thank you for your attention to this matter.
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